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Recess fun, whether inside or outside!



Principal Message
Greetings Holy Family,

Starting Saturday we will join Catholic schools across the country to celebrate Catholic Schools Week. We
have fun things planned for each day of the week. You saw the details in the flyers from the last two weeks.
Hopefully you save that flyer to stay alert to free dress opportunities and activities that will change our typical
schedule.

I will say that this week is one of my favorite weeks of the whole school year. I have fond memories of CSW
from my own elementary school and I love to make new memories with our students. Hopefully you are all as
excited for next week! More help is needed at weekend masses and at different Parent Club hosted events.
Please keep reading to see how you can support the celebrations this week!

God bless you all,
Mrs. Day

Upcoming Events
Here are a few upcoming events.

● Jan. 25 - School mass sponsored by 4th grade
● Jan. 26 - End of Semester 1
● Jan. 27-Feb. 3 - Catholic Schools Week

○ Saturday/Sunday - Parish Appreciation: our parent club is hosting social hour after the 8:30 &
11:00 masses. THANK YOU!

○ Monday - Parent Appreciation: gifts and cards for our parent community; Sports themed free
dress!

○ Tuesday - Parish Staff Appreciation: cards and breakfast for our parish office staff. New Family
Open House

○ Wednesday - Student Appreciation: pajama day, parent lunch, bingo, and gifts.
○ Thursday - Teacher Appreciation: crazy socks with uniform, staff luncheon, and cards.
○ Friday - Grandparent/Special Friend day: visitors will enjoy a school-wide concert and see our

classrooms.

School Announcements:
Catholic Schools Week
This special week is coming soon.
More student help is needed for our masses this weekend.

● Each mass has four reading parts - NEED MORE READERS FOR SATURDAY NIGHT AND 8:30
SUNDAY.

● We are seeking more students for the choir - ALL MASSES!
● All students who attend mass in their uniform will receive a free dress pass for a day later in February.
● Get your sign-up turned in this week so your child gets recognized and can practice for reading/singing!

Pizza Lunch will be served on Tuesday, January 30th as Student Appreciation Day is Wednesday.
We hope that you have marked your calendars to join us for the family lunch on Wednesday and the
Grandparents/Special Friend event on Friday!



See both flyers about this upcoming celebration.
The first flyer is for students to volunteer to lead during the weekend masses - as readers or musicians
The second flyer is the weekly schedule of events. There is something going on each day!
Our main Open House is happening that Tuesday, Jan. 30th. Sign-ups are on our website through our
admissions page.

Intent to Enroll - 2024-2025 School Year
An email went out last Friday inviting you to sign into your parent portal to communicate with us your intention
around enrollment for next year. Visit the portal before the 2nd to complete your forms for your student(s).
ALSO, while you are in your portal, update your cell phone number and enroll in receiving messages. This is
another way we can quickly send out messages to families in emergent situations.

Yearbook Cover Art Needed
It is that time of year again where we ask our student artists to submit a design for our yearbook cover. See the
attached flyer. The designs are to be in color and are due before Jan. 30th.

Parent Club News
CSW Mass Coffee Hour
Hello Families,
Parent Club is looking for 2 families for after each mass on Sunday January 28 (8:30a and 11a) to organize
and serve donuts and coffee for Catholic Schools Week. This is a great way to get Service Hours or Middle
School Service Hours (adult must stay at tables). If interested, please email Melissa Patrick at
memamo77@msn.com

Raffle Sale
Looking for an opportunity to sell your raffle tickets, sign up to sell after mass!
Please remember students must be supervised by an adult.
Tickets can only be sold to those 18 years of age or older and CASH sales.
Any questions, email Melissa Patrick memamo77@msn.com.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0949ADAF2DA7FD0-45503006-raffle

Development News
Gift to HFS
Great news! Holy Family School received a $10,000 grant from the Muckleshoot Indian Tribe to be applied to
our current year operating budget. We thank them so much for valuing education and supporting Holy Family
School. For those that don't know, the Muckleshoot Indian Tribe is composed of descendants of the Native
people who inhabited the Duwamish and Upper Puyallup watershed of central Puget Sound for thousands of
years before non-Indian settlement. The name Muckleshoot is derived from the Native name for the prairie on
which the Tribe's reservation was established.

mailto:memamo77@msn.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0949ADAF2DA7FD0-45503006-raffle


Enclosures/Attachments
CSW Student Sign Up
CSW Week Long Calendar
Auction flyer
Yearbook Cover Art Work flyer
Scrip News
Scrip Form


